PARK HILLS TREE BOARD MEETING MINUTES
FEBRUARY 2, 2013

Present: Will Korte, Kathleen Lauren, Pat Flannery, Sue Bennings

Presiding for Mike Conway: Pat Flannery

Notes taken and presented by Sue Bennings

The January minutes were approved.

Treasury: $2,100

NEW TREE PLAN-Kathleen distributed copies of the Ft. Thomas Plan. The plan
may be used as a basis for the Park Hills Tree Plan for the coming approval. The
plan cites ground rules for the Ft. Thomas Plan. Their plan has approved 16-24
trees per year for twenty years.

Will suggested the Tree Board draft a budget for the plan in the future.

Those present approved the idea of the plan that may be adapted for Park Hills.

GRANTS-Will Korte reported that grant money planning is most active in late
spring and summer.

Will has placed the City of Park Hills on the list for the state saplings program.

STREET A YEAR PLAN-The program is waiting for City Council
announcement of plans.

NEXT MEETING MARCH 2, 2013
REALITY TUESDAY 8:00 AM



